Approval of Recommendation 04- 06: Geophysical Institute tree thinning near SAR antenna dish

To: Steve Jones

Chancellor, UAF

From: Richard A. Caulfield

Chair, UAF Master Planning Cocd 00.0000.00204 85000.d32 Tm ()Tj ET ESpanC /P <</5CI

Subject: MPC recommendation 996: Geophysical Institute tree thinning near SAR anter

dish

At its regular meeting on August 19, 2004 the UAF Master Planning Committee unanimously approved the following recommendation regarding a proposal from the Geophysical Institute (GI) to thin trees in